PUBLIC
COMMENT
PERIOD

The Salish & Kootenai Housing Authority (SKHA) intends to apply for the U.S.
Department of Housing and Urban Development FY2024 Indian Community
Development Block Grant (ICDBG). SKHA plans to utilize ICDBG funds to install
infrastructure for approximately 20 to 30 homes on Montana Avenue in Pablo, MT.

Community members may submit written comments via email to Nolan Michel at

nmichel@skha.org. Comments must be received by 11:59 p.m. on Sunday, July 14,

2024,
|



